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   26th September 2023 

 
Ofsted Final Inspection Report 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the final Ofsted inspection report from our two-day section 5 inspection on 19th 
and 20th September 2023 has been published. The report will also be accessible via the school website today and 
published on the official Ofsted report website, eight working days from today’s date.  A link to this will be sent in 
due course. 
 
A Section 5 Ofsted refers to the individual inspection of an educational setting to ensure the overall effectiveness of 
the school meets Ofsted's standards. The inspection follows criteria which identify overall effectiveness in Quality of 
Education, Behaviour and Attitudes, Personal Development, Leadership and Management and EYFS.  
 
I am delighted that the hard work undertaken by the Westwood First staff and Talentum Learning Trust community 
has been recognised, including the comments regarding our focus on reading throughout the curriculum, the 
children’s awareness of British values, human rights and global issues and how our pupils develop a sense of 
confidence and responsibility through the opportunities they have during their time with us.   
 
Please take the time to read the inspection report in full as we are very proud of everyone involved, especially the 
children.  I would like to extend my thanks to all those involved in the inspection itself, especially the staff, TTLT 
Academy Trust, governors, parents/carers and the pupils of Westwood First, who were their usual amazing selves 
throughout!   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A. Johnson 


